
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Daniel Dominguez
Cc: Harley Everhart; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) Old Lusk Line NAPP2120154058
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 10:02:00 AM

RE: Incident #NAPP2120154058
 
Daniel,
 
Your request for an extension to November 5th, 2021 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Daniel Dominguez <ddominguez@hungry-horse.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 8:44 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Harley Everhart <HEverhart@durangomidstream.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Old Lusk Line NAPP2120154058
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Mr. Hamlet,
 
Our 90 day remediation due date for the subject incident is approximately 10/16/2021 –
10/19/2021. The date of discovery on the C-141 is listed as 7/19/21 however, I can’t find an
approved C-141 on the Portal. It appears the NOR was submitted on 7/30/21. Would that give a us a
90 day completion of 10/30/21? We have diligently pursued remediation by delineating and hauling
material. Our delineation samples are at the lab. We’ve had personnel shortages due to Covid as
well as several weather events that have delayed our progress.  For these reasons we are requesting
a 30 extension on our 90 day incident closure deadline.
 
Respectfully,
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Daniel Dominguez
Environmental Manager
Hungry Horse, LLC
(mobile) 575-408-3134
ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
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